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This term our Collective Worship theme is TRUTHFULNESS
‘Tell the Truth to each other’ Zechariah 8v16

This week in school

Phenomenal Year 6

On Tuesday, our Year 6 children performed their show ‘Shakespeare Rocks' to parents
and grandparents. It was BRILLIANT! The children showed tfremendous bravery and
determination; the show was a huge success and enjoyed by all. Well done to every ‘
pupil and to Miss Patterson, Mrs Parson, Mrs Barnett and Mrs Boyagis. We now look forward to the Year 6
leavers concert on 25" July....a time to get the tissues outll!

Stay and Share

Thank you to everyone who attended the Stay and Share yesterday- we had over 100 parents and carers.
Events like these mean so much to the children which was evident in the cheery faces and
giggles around the school.

British Values

Today we held a British Values Day across the school. Each class engaged in learning
about one of the values. Why don’t you ask your child what they learnt today?
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KEEPING CHILDREN SAFE
At Broad Chalke, keeping children safe is always a priority and our safeguarding duty. Staff at Broad Chalke receive regular

training. The purpose of these weekly updates is to raise awareness and support you as parents.

| have recently received a steady stream of emails highlighting the issue with parking on

our site again. PLEASE can | ask parents not to mount kerbs or obstruct the roundabout

which stops the flow of fraffic and do not block cars in. Also, the layby should ONLY be

used for dropping off; cars should not be parked here and small children should most certainly not be left
in the car unsupervised. The car park at the MUGA continues to be available for use most days.

House Names
We would like to launch new house names in September. Over the past few weeks we have gathered a list of

inspirational people which we, and the children, feel are role models. They each have amazing talents,
passions and/or have accomplished something remarkable. Now we have a short list we would like families in

our community to vote for the final four! Please follow this link..
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/T1FAIpQLSCUEAaBrWo449fSgFw 2fiw WNEWDrtQ113JplBkSr3sZXEICQ/viewform2usp=sf link

The chosen house names will be announced in September and the children will be told their house colour.

Updates
¢ Please find attached to this newsletter our expectations for uniform in September

e Reminder- we finish for the summer at 1.30pm on Tuesday 25t July. Children are expected to be in
school on Monday (24t) and Tuesday (25M)

Warmest regards
Heather Luft
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